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Verco ShearTranzTM Systems 
 

With regret Verco announces the phasing out of the Verco ShearTranzTM family of products.  With the 
launch of Verco Decking’s IAPMO ER-2018 and IBC 2018 / CBC 2019 Verco no longer offers current 
code values for any version of the ShearTranzTM system.  This is due, at this time, to the change in code, 
increase in steel strength for deck and the Verco PunchLokTM II system. 
 

 
 
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, or if you wish to discuss this further, please feel free to 
contact me directly. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Kelsey Lavicka, 
Engineer, PE 
Verco Decking, Inc. - a Nucor Company 
602-353-2004 Office 
KLavicka@vercodeck.com 
 
 
 


